
 

 
Date: 12/05/2023 

To                                                                                      To                                                                                           
The Corporate Relationship Department,                 The Manager, Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                 National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Dalal Street,                                                                    Exchange Plaza , 5th Floor , Plot No C/1 
Mumbai 400001                                                            G Block ,Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)                        
                                                                                          Mumbai  400051 
 
                                                                                        
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Resignation of Statutory Auditors 
 
REF: BSE SCRIP CODE: 500333; NSE SYMBOL: PIXTRANS, SERIES: EQ 
              

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of (SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015) read with SEBI Circular No. 
CIR/CFD/CMD1/114/2019 dated October 18, 2019, we wish to inform you that based on the 
recommendation of the Audit Committee, the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held 
on 12th May, 2023 have noted and accepted the resignation of our Statutory Auditors, M/s MSKA & 
Associates ( Firm Registration No. 105047W), who have tendered their resignation vide their letter 
dated 12th May, 2022 citing their inability to continue as the Statutory Auditors of the Company due 
to commercial constraints. 
 
The copy of their resignation letter dated 12th May, 2023 along with Annexure-A as received from M/s 
MSKA & Associates have been enclosed herewith. 
 
The Audit Committee and the Board of Directors are aligned with the reasons stated in the resignation 
letter and have noted that the Statutory Auditors did not raise any concern or issue other than that 
mentioned in their resignation letter. 
 
The Audit Committee and the Board at their respective meetings placed on record their appreciation 
of M/s MSKA & Associates for their contribution to the Company with their auditing standard and 
processes. 
 

Thanking you! 

Yours Sincerely, 
FOR PIX TRANSMISIONS LTD 
 
 
 
SHYBU VARGHESE 
Company Secretary 
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